Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2019 8:20 AM

To: ‘Watson, Debbie'

Cc: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Jim Amos (jamos@blm.gov)
Subject: RE: Ross Draw Unit #55 Initial C-141 (2RP-5520) WPX (6-21-2019)

RE: WPX * Ross Draw Unit #55 * DOR: 06/21/2019
All,
The OCD tracking number for this release event is 2RP-5520.

Thank you,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

From: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD <Amalia.Bustamante@state.nm.us>
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2019 1:44 PM

To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>

Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>

Subject: RE: Ross Draw Unit #55 Initial C-141

2RP-5520

From: Watson, Debbie <Deborah.Watson@wpxenergy.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2019 9:41 AM

To: Amos, James <jamos@blm.gov>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>

Cc: Watson, Debbie <Deborah.Watson@wpxenergy.com>

Subject: [EXT] Ross Draw Unit #55 Initial C-141

Good Morning,
Attached is the Initial C-141 for the recent spill near the Ross Draw Unit #055. Please contact me with any questions.

Thank you,



Debbie

Deborah Watson

Environmental Specialist

5315 Buena Vista Drive | Carlsbad, NM 88220
office 575.885.7561 | cell 505.386.9693
deborah.watson@wpxenergy.com

WPXENERGY
-

If you have received this message in error, please reply to advise the sender of the error and then immediately delete this message.
Thank you.




